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August 16, 2013

Mr. Chuck Saylor
Vancouver School District
PO Box 8937

Vancouver, WA 98661

Subject: Notification of Boiler Replacement at Eleanor Roosevelt Elementary School —

(SUN-049)

Dear Mr. Saylor:

The Southwest Clean Air Agency (SWCAA) received your Small Unit Notification (SUN) on July
16, 2013 for installation and operation of a new boiler at the Eleanor Roosevelt Elementary School.
The new boiler replaces a 1.43 MMBtu/hr Teledyne Lars boiler (model HH1430INO9H1A, serial
number 1917201) to provide hydronic heating to the school. For administrative and tracking
purposes SWCAA has assigned tracking number SUN-049 to this notification. This notification
was filed in accordance with SWCAA 400-072 and applies to the installation of one boiler. The
new boiler was identified as:

(1) Cleaver-Brooks Clearfire CFC-700-1500, natural gas fired condensing boiler with a rated
heat input capacity of 1.50 MMBtu/hr.

SWCAA has completed a review of your notification and the associated support information and
has determined that the notification meets the requirements of SWCAA 400-072(2). Once installed,
affected equipment must maintain compliance with the requirements of SWCAA 400-072(4)(b)
"Small gas fired boilers/heaters'. A copy of the relevant SWCAA 400-072 section is attached for
your information. SWCAA 400-072(4)(b)(v) requires that emissions from the unit be tested within
60 days of initial operation and annually thereafter. To be consistent with the emission monitoring
schedule for the other Vancouver School District boilers and heaters, emissions monitoring must be

conducted no later than the end of February each year unless an alternative schedule is approved by
SWCAA.

Be advised that emission units installed pursuant to SWCAA 400-072 are subject to source

registration and periodic inspection. Registration fees for this equipment will be invoiced consistent
with SWCAA 400-100.

If you need further assistance or have any questions regarding these matters, please contact me at
(360) 574-3058 extension 130.

Sincerely,

Paul T. Mairose
Chief Engineer

Our Mission: “1o Preserve and Enhance Air Quality in Soutlhwest Washington”
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